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Rueil-Malmaison, 18 July 2001

PRESS RELEASE

VINCI sells Litwin to Stolt Offshore, completing its pull-out from the engineering sector.

VINCI has today sold its subsidiary Litwin to Stolt Offshoer, a move that follows the management
buy-out of Ingérop at the beginning of 2001.

A specialised engineering company, Litwin, that employs 180 people and in 2000 posted net
sales of 50 millions Euros, formed, alongside Ingérop, VINCI’s engineering division.

Since the merger with GTM, VINCI had announced that it intended to pull out of engineering
activities, taking the view that this would enable these businesses to achieve better development
prospects outside the VINCI group.
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